
Public Art Advisory Board Page 1 August 19, 2013 

  
  

CITY OF WINTER PARK 
Public Art Advisory Board 

 
 

 
 
Regular Meeting         August 19, 2013 
City Hall, Chapman Room        4:30 p.m. 

MINUTES 
     
 
Vice-Chairman Roviaro called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m. in the Chapman Room of City Hall.  Present: 
Joseph Roviaro, Vice-Chairman, Francine Newberg, Daniel Iosue and Jan Clanton.  Absent:  Katy Bakker, 
Linda Cegelis, Sarah Davey, Leonard Feinberg, Betty Hartnett, Robert Lemon, Joan Pohl and Dana Thomas.  
Staff: Parks and Recreation Director John Holland, Senior Planner Lindsey Hayes and Recording Secretary 
Lisa Smith. 
 
Mr. Roviaro noted that there was not a quorum and no decisions would be made at today’s meeting.   
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 
- Guest speaker Robert Earll, Chalk Festival. 
 
Parks and Recreation Director John Holland introduced Mr. Robert Earll, Art Instructor, with the Orangewood 
Christian School.  Mr. Earll provided the members of the Board with an extensive overview of Chalk Festival.    
He explained that the Festival is typically a one day event that normally takes place in either the spring or fall. 
He stated that the Festival helps to promote art in the community in that the community is able to experience 
the creation of art.  Further, the student artists learn team building skills and are exposed to professional 
artists.  For middle school students, he said that the more they participate, the better they become.  He said 
that they only propose one day as it cuts down on expenses and time wasting.  He said that awards are 
presented at the end of the event.   Mr. Earll responded to Board member questions.  
 
Mr. Holland explained that they are seeking the blessing of the Board to move forward with the idea; and 
further the item is on the next Parks Board agenda for discussion at their next meeting.  Mr. Holland noted 
that he will provide updates to Ms. Hayes as plans progress.   
 
The Board members present expressed support of the festival.   
 

- Art in Transit budget update 
 
Ms. Clanton provided the Board members with an update.  She stated that a presentation was made the City 
Commission on 8/12.  She provided insight into the discussion that occurred at the meeting.  She said that 
they now have the support needed for the project to move forward including funding of the entire $19,000.   
Fabrication will begin in December and will be ready to install in January. 
 
Ms. Clanton left the meeting at 5:25 p.m. 
 

- Art on the Green 2014 advance planning 
 

Senior Planner Lindsey Hayes provided the Board members with an update.  She explained that she has 
received the Curator’s bio and that she is currently updating the call for entries to include a blurb about the 
PAAB, what shows the artwork has been in, a minimum size and also an increase in the stipend.  She said 
that an updated draft will be presented to the Board at another meeting.   
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- Low cost public art opportunities 
 
This item was not addressed due to the absence of Dana Thomas. 
 
Date of Next Regular Meeting:  Monday, September 16, 2013 at 4:30 p.m. 
 
There was no further business.  Meeting adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa M. Smith 
Recording Secretary 


